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Great interest in the HealthPros Training 

Network worldwide! 

As reported in the first Newsletter, the 

recruitment of the HealthPros Training 

Network started officially mid-January 2018 

and at closure of the second deadline (31st of 

March) we had 150 interested applicants (we 

included those applying April 1st). Even after 

that applications came in until a total of 171, 

although these were not anymore included in 

the first selection.  

All applicants were checked for eligibility by 

our project manager and subsequently the 1st, 

2nd and 3rd choice candidates were sent to the 

beneficiaries. Figure 1 shows the distribution 

in country of birth of the applicants, while in 

Figure 2 the distributing in country where the 

MSc was obtained is shown. 

A first shortlist was made and discussed, after 

which a total of 62 skype interviews were 

held. Around May/June the second shortlists 

were made and candidates were either invited 

for a second skype interview or for a face-to-

face interview (both including an assignment). 

Currently, most applicants have been secured 

(or will be secured in the coming month) and 

we aim to have them all start in September 

and October 2018. 

 Please have a look on our website, we are 

updating regularly (https://www.healthpros-

h2020.eu > people > healthpros fellows. 
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First ESR training week (29/10-6/11 2018) and 

second Consortium meeting 

The Consortium meetings will be held the 1st of 

November at the Planetarium in Amsterdam, 

and the 2nd of November at the Amsterdam 

University Medical Centers (AUMC), location 

AMC. The Early stage researchers (ESRs) will 

be participating in an innovative workshop on 

performance indicators, courses on project 

management, career development and a lecture 

on Gender in research. The 2nd of November, 

the ESRs will follow the course “Handling the 

media”, after which the first Immersion event 

with Dutch companies will be organized. 

During the weekend a social event and on 5-6th 

of November they will finalize their training 

week with the course “World of Science” at the 

AMC. On the website under Training > Course 

program you can find more details on the 

respective courses.  

Prof. Niek Klazinga visited the Department of 

Health Economics, Corvinus University of 

Budapest 

Prof. Niek Klazinga (AUMC), the coordinator 

of the HealthPros program and the Honorary 

Professor of Corvinus University of Budapest 

visited the Department of Health Economics, 

Corvinus University of Budapest on the 14th 

May 2018. Prof. Klazinga and the colleagues at 

the Department of Health Economics 

reviewed the initial tasks in the HealthPros 

project and discussed future plans as well.  

 

Upcoming events: 

29th October – 6th November 2018 

Training week ESRs, Network Meetings (incl. 

Steering Board) and Immersion Community 

event 

April 2019 

Spring Meeting, second trainingsweek ESRs 

and Mid term review in Denmark. 

For more information on the network and 

topics/input for the next newsletter please contact 

the project manager (Laurian Jongejan); 

L.zuidmeer@amc.uva.nl 
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